Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Walter, John <john.walter@ebmud.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 2:54 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: 'dan.lohr@errg.com’

Subject: RE: EBMUD, 1075 W. Grand Ave., Oakland- ACEH case file no. RO449 and Geotracker

Global ID T0600100495

Hi Keith, | got your letters regarding Fuel Leak Cases RO- 449 and RO-30. | am tasking ERRG to assist us in providing the
requested files, tasks, workplans.

I'll keep you posted on our progress.

John Walter

East Bay Municipal Utility District
Environmental Compliance Section
Tel: (510) 986-7524

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 4:11 PM

To: 'dan.lohr@errg.com’

Cc: Walter, John

Subject: EBMUD, 1075 W. Grand Ave., Oakland- ACEH case file no. RO449 and Geotracker Global ID T0600100495

Dan,

John Walter of EBMUD passed along your email and identified you as their consultant contact for the 1075 W. Grand
Ave., Oakland site. I'd like to receive your contact information for our files.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




